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June 17, 2020 

Mr. Alexander Neradko 
Director General 
Federal Air Transport Agency 
37 Leningrad Prospekt, Building 2 
Moscow, GSP-47, 125993 
Russian Federation 

Dear Мr. Neradko: 

Office of the Admlnlstrator 800 lndependence Ave., SW. 
Washlngton, DC 20591 

Thank you for your April 24 letter commemorating the 75th Anniversary ofthe АШеd victory in 
the Great Patriotic War. The Soviet Union bore an unimaginaЫe human toll during the war and 
due to the resilience of its people and cooperation with its allies, celebrated а great triumph оп 
Victory Day. 

Due to the COVID-19 emergency, 1 understand that the celebration of this momentous event was 
postponed until June 24, оп which 1 hope you have а successful and safe celebration. Оп this 
75th anniversary, we all remember the sacrifices that were made, recognize and honor those who 
lost their Iives, and remain grateful for the АШеd victory that ended the war. 

The United States and the Russian Federation/Soviet Union have а long-standing productive 
relationship iп aviation that continues to this day through the Federal А viation Administration 
and the Federal Air Transport Agency. This has been evident in the recent deliveries ofvital 
medical equipment to support the fight against COVID-19. I look forward to our continuedjoint 
efforts in aviation and international cooperation оп future projects. 

Thank you again for your kind Ietter, and I Iook forward to meeting you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

~/)~ 
Steve Dickson 
Administrator 
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